
Dear Footer,

Hello and welcome to the September newsletter.
It's been a busy month for Footers running in the Dundee and Moray marathons.
Well done to Norma, in Moray. Despite falling twice and requiring road-side 
treatment from paramedics, she completed the distance in an excellent time. What a 
trooper.

AGM

Last night (Tuesday 23) the AGM took place at the Saltire.
Dougie gave his president's report for his first year in the role.
He is happy to continue as club president and was quickly voted back in.
Ian gave his treasurer's report and Alan the Smokies 10.
All commitee members remain the same for 2008-2009.
Dougie asked if club members could please respond to e-mails.
The Christmas party night is on December 13th at the Meadowbank. Ian will find out 
the cost.

Bill Powell 6.5 miles race

The above race was meant to take place tomorrow evening (Thursday 25), but has 
been cancelled, as the nights are fair drawing in!
It is to be rescheduled, probably a Saturday in October. Dougie will be in touch with 
a date.
Well done to Gillian who won the Bill Stoddart 6 mile handicap club race.

Bye Steve

Steve Gray is off to Glasgow University. I am sure all Footers wish him well, we will 
certainly miss his enthusiasm.
Steve was a regular, reliable contributor to the newsletter.
So for all you budding, but so far silent Footers please get involved.
Don't worry about spelling or punctuation, as I have a sub-editor on hand.

Well that's it folks.
Yours in running
Pamela


